
 Sport Newsletter  

Welcome to the first edition of the Feering Sports Newsletter. These will keep you up 

to date with the latest competition results, extra-curricular activities and anything active 

happening in school! I am delighted to inform parents that I now hold the role for PE 

lead across the ASAT Trust. As part of this I will lead the majority of PE Lessons taught 

at Feering and will work closely with Simon Larking to offer children a broad range of 

activities as well as promoting healthy and active lifestyles.  

Tom Littlewood – PE + Active lead 

Daily Mile 

KS2 have thoroughly enjoyed participating in the 

Daily Mile during their lunchtimes. This has been 

introduced to increase activity and to support pupil 

well-being too. Each day the children are 

challenged to complete as many laps of the field as 

they can in 5 minutes, or just spend that time to 

walk with a friend. We would like to thank the Y6’s 

for helping run the event along with Mrs Ship. 

Our Curriculum 

We have been busy designing a new yearly plan to offer a 

wider range of activities which children take part in. 

Topics run for 6 weeks and children are taught to officiate 

as well as compete. This term we have covered: 

Caterpillars: Dance + Ball Skills 

Bumblebees: Dance + Movement Skills 

Arctic Wolves: Basketball + Invasion 

Owls: Tennis + Gymnastics 

Sun Bears: Cricket + Dance 

Kangaroos: Dodgeball + Cheerleading 

 

Extra-Curricular 

Monday – KS2 Orienteering 

Tuesday – KS1 Multi-Sport 

Friday – KS2 Football 

We will be running a Sports 

Fair to promote local sports 

clubs. If you know of a club 

which may be interested 

please get them to contact 

school. 

 

KS2 Football 

On Tuesday 21
st
 September, a 

team of 10 Feering children 

attended the KS2 Small Schools 

Football Competition. They 

played brilliantly and 

demonstrated fantastic teamwork 

in their first tournament together. 

Well done to all the children who 

took part and we look forward to 

our next tournament.  


